
Dear Stan Liou and all Alumni of Chinese Mission Ahlone, 
 
This is to say a very big "THANK YOU" to each and everyone of you for 
the great contribution which you have very kindly sent to help us with 
the expenses caused by the disaster. 
 
I cannot find words how to express my thanks for you kindness towards 
us. You are really the Providence of God for all of us. We pray that 
the Lord will shower His choicest blessings on all of you and all your 
family members for the service you have rendered for the love of the 
poor and needy. 
 
Francis must have shared with you about the ministry we are rendering 
especially during this time of great need with our feeble resourses 
and with the help of good benefactors throughout the world. 
 
Our gratitude can be repaid only by our prayers. Be assured of our 
prayers for your welfare and for peace and joy of heart always. 
 
Yours very thankfully and sincerely, 
 
Sr. Rosary 
 


